










1/28/10
Dear Parents, 
I am sure that you have already heard, however I thought I would inform you that we will have a guest in our classroom through May 7th. Brittany Alwine, an ESU student will be here with us as a student teacher for math.  I am very excited to have her here with us.  To date; she has taught one lesson for each of the classes, however starting next week, she will be ready to take on more responsibilities.  
We have been reviewing for our upcoming state and MAP assessments.  Therefore, we have been spending time in the computer lab and in class reviewing items we have covered throughout the school year.  Since students must have formulas and properties memorized for the state assessments I am asking the students to write their properties and formulas for me a few nights each week.  Students will be coming home with a list of these items soon.  If you would take some time to review a few nights each week with your child, I would greatly appreciate it, in the end your child will as well.

I will be sending home occasional packets with sample problems for students to work on as well.  If they are struggling with any of these problems feel free to work through them with your child, helping them to understand the process or steps to solving.  Your child’s Math notebooks and text contains information which will assist you.  There are so many items to review and cover I would really appreciate any assistance you can give your child (and me:).  Our textbook is also available on-line at www.msmath2.net  This web site gives the students access to chapter tests, standardized practice tests over each chapter as well as quizzes.
The following websites will also help your child prepare for the state assessments.  If you have internet access and would like to see some of the ways we are preparing, please do.  If your child would like to take any of the assessments, s/he may do so…this can only prove to be beneficial.  He or she should have all of the passwords necessary.  If you do not have internet access you could always use the library computers or your child could attend AM or PM BLAST and use the school computers.  Miss Alwine and I will also be requesting small group(s) of students to stay with us for OTAC to review over state standards that they are having difficulty with.  They should know a day in advance if they will stay.  OTAC is from 3:15-3:45.  

www.studyisland.com (great review/practice test questions they can do in test mode or game mode!)
www.cete.us  (this is the Kansas Computerized Assessment -KCA site which has questions very similar to what students will see on the state assessments.  Log into test builder login)
Please circle the items your child completes at home either on his/her own or with you.  Start with the bottom section. Cut off completed entries and return to school with your child.  They will receive extra credit for each one they return!   Students must score 70% or above to receive extra credit on tests or write formulas and/or properties one time each.  If you run out, just write a note on a slip of paper and return.  Thanks so much in advance for participating in your child’s academics.   
Mrs. Anderson and Miss Alwine
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